ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 5th January 2015
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (December 2014): Proposed: S Wallis and Seconded: M Dransfield - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

Matters Arising: Treasures report - Supplies should read £88.64 

Secretary’s Report: 

Secretary not in attendance due to illness, Ste Clarke kindly acted as secretary on Bryan’s behalf.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Bank £689.84 

Cash £150.67 

Supplies £88.64 

Before the open forum took place, the chairman had two pieces of personal information to give. 

His daughter was born on 25/12/14. Named Erin, both she and mum doing well. 

Peter was also appointed to the FIFA Futsal list in Dec 2014. Congratulations on both these happy events given by all members present. 

Training Slot :

The open forum contained a few videos shown and discussed by the members and general questions from the members. 

The Chairman closed the meeting at 20:50.
Next meeting is: Monday 2nd February 2015
